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‘Learning Together Across the World’ 
 

May 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
Year 12 Trip to UK University and Apprenticeship Fair – Friday 13th June  

 
As part of our commitment to providing students with comprehensive support in planning 
their future pathways, we are pleased to inform you that all Year 12 students will be 
attending the UK University and Apprenticeship Fair at the Emirates Stadium on Friday 13th 
June.  
 
This is a valuable opportunity for students to meet representatives from a wide range of 
universities and apprenticeship providers, gather information about courses, entry 
requirements, and career options, and ask any questions they may have about post-18 
choices.  
 
Please note the following important information:  

• Attendance is compulsory for all Year 12 students as part of their careers education 
and guidance programme.  
• Students are expected to make their own way to and from the Emirates Stadium 
whereby they will register with staff at the beginning and end of the day. (Please see 
travel instructions at the bottom of the letter)  
• They must arrive at the venue by 9:15am and will be dismissed from the event at 
approximately 12:30pm.  
• Students should wear smart casual clothing and bring a notebook or device for 
taking notes, along with any refreshments they may need.  There will be the option to 
buy refreshments at the Emirates stadium but it is card only.  
• Students in the form group 12.7 are welcome to come on the trip even though all 
of their exams are finished.  However, they must confirm their attendance by emailing 
the address at the bottom by Monday 2nd June.  

  
We believe this event will be a significant step in helping students make informed decisions 
about their future. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the 
Sixth Form Team.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Craig Harper 
Head of 6th Form - HarperC@hendonschool.co.uk 
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Travel Instructions  
 

1. Pupils will travel to Arsenal underground tube station (Piccadilly Line).  
2. You can get the Northern Line to Kings Cross Station and change to the Piccadilly Line 
for Arsenal.  
3. Pupils should come out of the station and turn right, walking down Drayton Park 
Road until they reach the Arsenal Highbury Store.  
4. Pupils should turn right again to go up the steps and across the bridge and head 
straight towards the Arsenal Museum where they will register with staff.  
 
*There will be a staff member positioned at Arsenal Underground station to point 
pupils in the right direction when they arrive.  We will also walk students back to the 
underground station if they are not sure how to get home.  

  
 
 


